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Greetings, Tena Koutou, Kia Orana, Talofa Lava, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Malo e Lelei, Hola,
Namaste, Ni Hao, Xin Chao.

Dear Parents/Caregivers Term 3 - Week 5

LEABANK SCHOOL FUN RUN “POSTPONED”
Due to the wet weather forecast for today we have cancelled our
Fun Run scheduled today and will now be holding it next week on
Monday 29th August.  We apologise for the inconvenience.

SCHOOL LOCKDOWN PRACTICE
Leabank Primary School is conducting a Lockdown Exercise at 2:00pm on Friday
2nd September. Please refrain from contacting any staff at the school, as this could
lead to distraction from their primary focus, which is caring for our
students. This should only take about 30 minutes and is a practice so
that students and staff know what to do in an emergency. Gates will be
closed and the telephone will not be answered during this time.

CAUGHT BEING GOOD
Today we held our Duffy Caught Being Good Assembly and the following
children were selected from their class to receive this award. This award
comes with a free Duffy book!  Congratulations to the students listed below.

Room Recipient Room Recipient
1 Nai Pati 13 Lathaniel Pongi

2 Eniketi Togiafofoa 14 Pragyan Prasad

4 April Campbell 15 Elijah Mata

5 Mele Nonu 16 Ronak Sharma

6 AJ Ah-Lam 17 Miracle Fenton

7 Sifat Kaur 18 Sam Faimasasa

9 Rose Arona 19 Levi Arakua

10 Luca Feagaiga-Fagasa 21 Atonina Mapu

11 Ivy Talalima 22 Suzanah-Lee Fruean

12 Lalueni Sika

CAUGHT BEING GOOD DAD FOR THE YEAR
We would like to congratulate Mr Hepi for being awarded The Caught Being Good
Dad award for the year.



DAFFODIL DAY - YELLOW MUFTI DAY
Every day 71 New Zealanders are diagnosed with cancer. For over 30
years New Zealanders have supported the work of the Cancer Society
on Daffodil Day and we need your help again this year. Whether it's
driving someone to their treatment, providing advice to someone who
has rung our 0800 number, or sitting with them during their treatment
- the Cancer Society is there.  But we can't do this without your help.

Every dollar raised for Daffodil Day will go towards cancer care for patients and
their whānau, education and awareness programmes, and life-saving cancer
research.

Thank you for supporting our Yellow Mufti day today for Daffodil Day. Together, we
raised a total of $450.00 to go towards this great cause.  Well done everybody.

TERM 3 UPCOMING EVENTS
29th August - School Fun Run SAVE DAY
2nd September - School Lockdown Practice at 2:00pm
4th September - 10th September - Tongan Language Week
13th September - 19th September - Te Wiki o Te Reo Maori
25th September - 1st October - Tuvalu Language Week
30th September - End of Term 3

Yours sincerely

R W Maddren,
Principal
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